
We hope that the information provided here is both interesting and helpful. We will provide 

regular project updates on the project website and via the project’s dedicated Twitter feed.

From time to time, we may issue email updates to stakeholders and those who have signed up to our email distribution list.  If 

you would like to sign up to our update distribution list, please simply send an email to our Stakeholder Engagement Manager 

(details below) with ‘Subscribe’ in the subject line.  To unsubscribe at any time, simply send another email with ‘Unsubscribe’ in 

the subject line.

We will keep your personal information safe and will only use it to provide you with email updates about the Seagreen project or

to respond to any emails you may send us.  We will not sell your email address to anyone or pass your email address on to any

third party organisations.

Of course, if you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming onshore cable installation works, or about the wider 

Seagreen development we would invite you to contact us and we will do our best to assist.

You can contact us via our Stakeholder Engagement Manager, Pauline Allison :

Staying in touch

Covid-19 pandemic

We are fully committed to minimising the impact of coronavirus while we continue to deliver critical green infrastructure, 

including work on Seagreen offshore wind farm.

We are proud of our safe working culture which extends to everything we do, whether it is working on a construction site or

travelling. Every member of our team (including our contractors) has the power to stop what they (or others) are doing if it is 

thought to be unsafe in any way. Our approach is that ‘if it’s not safe, we don’t do it’. 

The Covid-19 outbreak has required that all of our activities are even more rigorously scrutinized. Our teams are continuously 

and actively risk assessing what is required and introducing additional mitigation measures as needed. This includes 

implementing extra preventative hygiene measures including additional cleaning as well as observing social distancing.

The wellbeing of our teams and the local community remains our number one priority.

Minimising the impact of coronavirus while we continue to work on

Seagreen is vital and we keep all works under review in

tandem with evolving government advice.
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www.seagreenwindenergy.com

@seagreenwind


